
GENEALOGY  

An individual may search Death and Marriage indexes at no charge. Due to limited space, 
genealogists will be allowed to work in the office on a first-come, first-serve basis. A time limit may be 

necessary due to various circumstances. Records can only be pulled by office staff. 

Birth records for genealogy are only available when the birth occurred 100 years ago, or more, to any 
applicant. A birth record that is less than 100 years old can only be obtained by the subject of the 
record, someone named on the record, or an heir with proof of death of the subject of the record. 

Fees for copies:  

Certified Copies:   $10.00 for the first copy and $3.00 for each additional copy of the same record  

To Access Michigan Department of Community Health G.E.N.D.I.S. web site: 
                                                                  http://www.michigan.gov/mdch/  
 

http://www.michigan.gov/mdch/

